
DEFIBRILLATOR GUIDE 
 
 

Where is the defibrillator? 

The defibrillator is located outside the Red Lion pub on 
Southwell Road, Thurgarton, NG14 7GP – see red arrow on 

photo for exact location. 

 

Who can use the defibrillator?  

Any adult can use the defibrillator.  You do NOT need 

training to use the defibrillator. 

 

How do I access the defibrillator? 

 

1. CALL 999 

 
2. If the emergency is located within the circle on the village 
map shown (represents 500m perimeter from the 

defibrillator) and the 999 operator determines that the 
defibrillator is required for the emergency then they will 
automatically provide you with the code to open the 
defibrillator case.  If the emergency is located just outside 
the perimeter you will need to provide the full address of 
the defibrillator to the operator.  It may be the emergency is 

located closer to another defibrillator in a neighbouring 
village. 
 
3. Once you have the code go to the defibrillator 

 

➢ Enter the code 
➢ Turn the handle anticlockwise as shown 

 
4. Carry the defibrillator back to the location of the 

emergency 
 

5. The defibrillator will talk to you with the instructions on 

how to use it 

 

AT THE APPROPRIATE TIME PLEASE 

ADVISE NATALIE ROBINSON IF THE 

DEFIBRILLATOR HAS BEEN USED 

natalie.robinson@thurgarton.org.uk 


